
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
8th June 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carers of Year 4 children 
 
To mark the end of their time at Archibald, the year 4 children will be performing ‘Let Loose’. 
 
The production is taking place on Monday 9th July at 2.00pm (ideal for parents with young children), with the main 
performance on the same day at 6pm. It is expected that all pupils will attend the 6pm performance. 
 
Programmes are priced at £1, please ensure all slips are marked with the number of tickets you require and that the 
slip is returned along with your money to your child’s class, in a sealed envelope with your child’s name and class on 
the front.   Programmes will be sent out in book bags from Monday 25th June.    
 
A maximum of 2 tickets per performance is available in the first instance.  Additional tickets will be sold from the 
office from Monday 2nd July. 
 
Mats will be put on the floor at the front of the hall for all children to sit on, or children can sit on their parent’s knee. 
 
No tickets will be sold via the office until 2nd July.  
 
If you have any queries please come and see us. 
 
With thanks 
 
Mrs Graham, Miss Crowe and the Year 4 team. 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Child’s name______________________________________ Class _________ 
 
I require ______ tickets for the Monday 9th July performance at 2.00pm   I enclose £______ 
 
 

………………………………………………………………………………………….…………….….. 
 
 
Child’s name______________________________________ Class _________ 
 
I require ______ tickets for the Monday 9th July performance at 6.00pm I enclose £______ 


